From: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Gerrish Drive - email from Mike and Molly White
Date: Tuesday, December 29, 2020 1:13:14 PM

To the Planning Board and Conservation Commission,
For your information from Mike and Molly White below.

Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham

8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH 03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us

From: Michael P White [mailto:mpwhite88@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 29, 2020 12:42 PM

To: Michael Behrendt; mikesievert@mjs-engineering.com

Cc: Molly Fullenbaum

Subject: Gerrish Extension and Subdivision - Support for plantings in
wetlands and site walk

Hi Michael and Mike,

Mike, thank you for the presentation last night and response to our questions.
We just wanted to provide our support for additional plantings within the
wetland on our 20 Ambler Way property as you detailed last night and as
NHDES recommends. Related, we were also supportive of the additional
plantings proposed by Robbie and yourself within the ROW. As always, Molly
and I are happy to engage with you and the Mulherns in this process.

Michael, since this came up at the Conservation Committee meeting, cc'ing you
if this has relevance to the Con Comm's discussions on the proposed
application. Also for the site walk on January 13th, since the ground may be
uneven especially with snow/ice, anyone who is less sure footed can use our
driveway as an access route. Though we would encourage anyone who can to
walk through the ROW wetlands for the full experience.


mailto:mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us
http://www.ci.durham.nh.us/

Warm regards,

Mike & Molly

Michael P. White

Physical Scientist and Expedition Manager via Cherokee Federal

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration

Office of Ocean Exploration and

Research, https://oceanexplorer.noaa.gov/welcome.html

At University of New Hampshire, Center for Coastal and Ocean Mapping/Joint
Hydrographic Center

Cell: (631) 561-9802


https://oceanexplorer.noaa.gov/welcome.html

